
Catkins Newsletter 2024-25 

Summer Term 2  

General Class News: 

 

For many of our pupils this will be their last term 
in Catkins and we will focus on our achievements 
this term and  our next step in our learning     
journey. The year has gone so fast. 

 

We are all enjoying having Pingu in class and 
watching him grow into an adult dog.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths 

  

This term we will learn about fractions, time and money 

and continuing our focus on the four primary operations 

of addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. 

Upcoming Diary Dates: 

 
 

3rd July— Summer Fair  

(after school) 

 

8th –9th July Transition Days 
 

10th July—Sport Day 
 

18th July—Strandfest 

 

 

 

 

English 

We will focus on writing a story developing our characters and begin 

to understand that a story has a beginning, middle and end.  

  



RSHE 

This half term we will focus on our achievements this year and look at change and 

transitions. With a focus on how some change can be a good thing. 

UTW 

Our topic this half term is seaside and we will enjoy       

exploring the diverse range of creatures that live under 

the sea. Alongside this we will look at life cycles. 

 

PE 

In this term Catkins class will be learning the main skills needed in Cricket by practising 

their batting, bowling and fielding. Catkins will learn the techniques in how to throw 

and catch a Cricket ball. Catkins will also continue to practise for the events in Sports 

Day.  

Other subjects:  

Food technology  -  We will be making recipes with fruit . 

Following the success of our previous trip to the Bure Valley Railway we are in the   

process of  arranging a trip to Sheringham Park to learn about ponds and discover a 

range of creatures that live in the water. More details to follow.    

 

 

 

Useful information 

This term we will have a focus on transition and change as we learn about our classes 

in September. Some children will move to a new class and some will stay in Catkins. 

This information will be shared closer to the end of term. 


